
Reschedule of pre-bid meeting for empanellment of 
service providers for development and maintenance of 
websites :- 

The pre-bid meeting regarding the bid reference number: 
PSeGS/Websites/2020/1 dated 20-05-2020 for empanellment of 
service providers for development and maintenance of websites 
could not be held on 29th May 2020 due to technical issues. The 
pre-bid meeting has been re-scheduled on 1st June, 2020 at 11 
AM  

Note: Pre-bid meeting will be held via video conferencing as per 
details below:  

VC Link: 
https://meeting.zoho.in/meeting/join?key=1378222910 

Key:- 1378222910 


